Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers held at 16
Brading Close on January 15", 2002, commencing at 7.38 p.m.

Present;
Arthur Coleman (Chair), Ron & Connie Longley, Sid Powell, Dennis Coleman, Ernie Spray

and Esther Carpenter.
Apologies: None

Minutes:
Before the Minutes the passing of member Wendy Oliver, who had been ill for many years,

was noted.
The Minutes having been circulated were taken as read and adopted.

Matters Arising:
A donation had been received from John King and a receipt issued.

Financial Report:
More stamps and envelopes have been purchased and John King’s £7 donation has been put
in petty cash which now holds £8.61. £10 is still owed to the Chairman and the Bank remains

at £739.09.
The bank and receipt books were offered for inspection.

Dinner 2002:

The Chairman has confirmed the menu with the Yelton Hotel and was happy to find that his
contact, Joan, was now back working part-time and he wished her well on our behalf.
Numbers at the moment are nearing fifty with hopefully a few more to come.

Nothing has been heard from Hastings & St. Leonards C.C. about incorporating their prize
presentation although our invitation was mentioned in their last newsletter.

It was agreed to hold a sub-Committee meeting on January 22" at 10.30 a.m. at 16 Brading
Close and Wilf Baker would be invited to attend.

Dinner 2003:
It was decided that the Chairman should book this for the last Saturday in January whilst at

this year's function.

Christmas Meet 2001:

Eight had attended and all enjoyed the occasion so much that it was decided to have a repeat
in 2002.

A.O.B.: No matters arose under this heading.

Next Meeting:

The next Committee meeting was arranged for Tuesday, February 26™ at 7.30 p.m. to be held
at Brading Close, Hastings.

There being no further items the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of
thanks was expressed to the Chair and approved by all.

The meeting closed at 8.30 p.m.

Signed @%'{’«w\m“ 26.2.2002

Chairman




